
 

 

16th July 2021 

Proposed 2021-22 Academic Year 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I am sending through a slightly revised update of staffing in September. As you may know, I am delighted 
that we have arranged times when many of our children can meet their new teachers in a safe way over 
the past week (Mrs Hollingsworth will hopefully be Zooming her class next week). As I have said 
previously, I believe this ‘meeting your new teacher’ and transition time is vitally important to alleviate 
any worries and to put children’s minds at rest.  

Year Group Proposed Teacher(s) Support Staff 

Reception Mrs Sam Whitwam (4 days) 
Mr Jamie Stuttard (1 day) 

Mrs Danielle Dean 
Miss Lindsay Clegg 

Year 1 Miss Hannah Bianchi Mrs Debbie Holgate 

Year 2 Mrs Saleha Hollingsworth  

Year 3 Mr Tom Andrews Mrs Tracey Knight 

Year 4 Mrs Allison Deighton  

Year 5 Mrs Annie Kinsella (3 days) 
Mrs Parveen Rehman (2 days) 

Mrs Marie Hoyle 

Year 6 Mrs Jane Mellor Mrs Ruth Eatherley 
Mrs Rosie Bick 

Classroom allocation is based upon the current numbers in each year group. Due to it not currently being 
utilised as a permanent classroom, Mrs Hollingsworth’s classroom is getting fitted with a brand new, 
interactive board over the holidays. This, alongside our redecoration work over summer, will really 
brighten up and re-energise our teaching spaces. You will also be seeing a new, temporary modular room 
pop up in the playground over summer – this is a quiet space for small group interventions, a room for 
staff and a meeting space for families and/or external agencies, who support some of our children and 
families.  

 

School Day 

Following consultation with staff and Governors, and advice from the DfE over the ending of ‘bubbles’, all 
our classes will start and finish at the same time next year.  

For everyone, our school day will begin at 8:45 and end at 3:15.  

After a quick registration, learning will begin promptly. We are encouraging all families to be punctual and 
to support these timings. Teachers will be in the playground to welcome children in a morning. Please see 
the next page for details and entrance/ exit points, and classrooms. 

As previously, children in Year 5 and Year 6 can walk to and from school independently. Please let our 
school office know if your child will be travelling by themselves in September. We will not release children 
at the end of the school day without this information.  

 

 

https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/


 

Extra Bank Holiday 

The final piece of information to share is that we are having an additional Bank Holiday next year for the 
Queen’s Jubilee. The date is Monday 6th June 2022. Our term dates have been updated on our website to 
reflect this.  

As ever, thank you for your support recently with events like our Movie Party, our book wish list and 
Sports Days. What a great few weeks we have had at Bowling Green!  

 

You will be receiving children’s end-of-year reports electronically early next week. I must say – wow! We 
really do have some exceptional children here who have worked hard despite everything going on in the 
outside world. I felt incredibly proud reading them, teachers did writing them, and I am certain our 
families will, too.  

Have a great weekend, everyone. One week to go!  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jamie Stuttard  
Principal 

 

 

https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/
https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/

